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Item No.  14.5.1               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

� Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  April 24, 2018 

Subject:  Recently Announced 828 Million Bilateral Infrastructure Program 

Motion for Council to Consider: Request a staff report with respect to the extension of municipal 
services to the community of Harrietsfield be extended to the 1400 block as part of the recently 
announced infrastructure program.  
 

Reason: We anticipate that consideration of projects will be required by September 2018. The 
community of Harrietsfield has endured contamination of their water for past 37 years dating back to 
the 1970’s.  
 
 

Outcome Sought: Council approve this request for consideration under this program.  
 
 
 

Councillor Stephen Adams 
 

District 11 

 


